
Hi my name is Candace. My guest blog is about our state bird. Our state bird 
is the endangered nene goose. The nene goose is a grayish brown bird. The 
nene has been our state bird since 1957! 
That's over 50 years! On our island we 
can see Nene Crossing signs in the 
Volcano area. How's that?! We have signs 
specifically for nene goose crossing the 
streets. If you ever come to Hawaii please 
be careful of our beautiful state birds. In 
1967 the nene goose was claimed as 
an endangered species under the 
Federal Endangered Species Act 
because of how low the population 
was. Our populations can be seen at 
Hawaii Volcanoes National Park, 
Mauna Loa, and Pu’u Wa’awa’a. 
Here is a link to a video about our 
state bird from an endangered 
species organization.  http://
youtu.be/9d8gRgA4VBI 
Here are some FUN FACTS












































